
 

 

                  

 
 

During the week of November 23rd, Gibbs & Register will continue the 
installation of curb on Crystal Drive, residents will see crews installing curb 

on the west sides of the roadway (south bound lane). The three-phase 
process will involve digging out the side of the roadway, installing the 

curbing, and then cutting the curbing to allow access to residential 
driveways. During this process, residents in affected areas will not be able to 

access their driveway for up to 2 days. 

 

Homes on Crystal Drive on the West side from 506 to 530 & 560 to 
574 will be affected with the curb installation.  

 

Be sure to contact your landscaper, pool service, housekeeping and 
contractors to inform them about the above work. 

 

Please note above work is contingent on weather. 
 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we work to 
improve your City. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you! 

              



 

 

                  

 
 

During the week of November 30th, Gibbs & Register will continue the 
installation of curb on Crystal Drive, residents will see crews installing curb 

on the east sides of the roadway (north bound lane). The three-phase 
process will involve digging out the side of the roadway, installing the 

curbing, and then cutting the curbing to allow access to residential 
driveways. During this process, residents in affected areas will not be able to 

access their driveway for up to 3 days. 

 

Homes on Crystal Drive on the East side from 497 to 529 will be 
affected with the curb installation.  

 

Be sure to contact your landscaper, pool service, housekeeping and 
contractors to inform them about the above work. 

 

Please note above work is contingent on weather. 
 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we work to 
improve your City. We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you! 
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